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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES M
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS
ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS
ALL DIVISION CHIEFS
ALL OTHES CONCERNED
SUBJECT : Clarification on the Memorandum dated 12 January 2017

re: Renewal of Contracts of Job Order Personnel

DATE 4 13 January 2017

Please disregard the Memorandum dated 12 January 2017 stating that the period
of the Contracts of Service to turn-over their work is from January 1to 13, 2017

The Memorandum of same date stating that the period for the Contracts of Service
to turn-over their work is from January 1 to 31, 2017 remains.
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Commissioner

For your compliance.
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